
 

 

 

High School and Beyond 
November 7, 2016 

Front Lobby 

6 pm - 7:30 pm 

 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

Allamuchy Township School will be hosting a High School Informational Fair on Monday, 

November 7, 2016.  This event will take place from 6 – 7:30 pm in the front lobby. 

 

The focus of this event will be providing information about high school choices.  Local private 

schools, in addition to Hackettstown High School, will be present to inform interested parents 

and students about their programs.  Expected attendees include: 

   

 Morris Catholic High School 

 Pope John XXIII High School 

 Blair Academy 

 Warren County Technical School 

 Hackettstown High School 

 

Middle school families, please take advantage of this opportunity to visit with school 

representatives in the front lobby on November 7
th

. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

 

Julie Profito 

School Counselor 


